
From: Eiliesh Tuffy <Eiliesh.Tuffy@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 3:24 PM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Dijana Cuvalo <Dijana.Cuvalo@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Declaration of Gifts to the City  
  

Good afternoon, Lauren and Reshma, 
 
Please be aware that I received two items from members of the public that I will be accepting 
as gifts to the City. 
Both items will be made available and publicly displayed in City Hall for common use and 
appreciation. 
Those items are: 

1. One Chicago Yacht Club burgee pennant flag, manufactured by Prestige Flag and 
estimated to be valued at $23.75 (12"x18")  

2. One copy of the book, Chicago - A City Above All, valued at $40.00 

Sincerely, 
 
Eiliesh Tuffy | Coordinating Planner 
City of Chicago | Department of Planning and Development (DPD) 
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